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Comments: I urge you not to fast-track the South32 Hermosa Mining project. Remember, your decision cannot

be undone.

 

Local residents such as myself have many concerns about the environmental impact - groundwater

contamination that supplies wells, ranches, &amp; farms, pollution, effect on climate, livability, tourism dollars.

waste left behind during &amp; after operation, including tailings.

 

Also for those of us who use the area for recreation, we will be affected by reduced access, contaminated

access, light &amp; noise pollution. And, we're very concerned about the negative impact on our fragile flora

&amp; wildlife. Please give this MUCH more consideration &amp; do not fast-track the project because of outside

pressure.


